

Thank you to everyone that has supported the SPIRIT 2025 journey so far. The countdown is on for our event on March 1! You should have received your invitation in the mail a few weeks ago. Please take the time to fill out your raffle tickets, table registration, and donation form and return them to church soon!

Do you need some help figuring out what to donate to SPIRIT? Check out our idea board at the SPIRIT table in the Narthex.

Do you enjoy baking? We need you for our baked goods silent auction! Sign up at the SPIRIT table in the Narthex.

We look forward to celebrating the SPIRIT of Mardi Gras with you on March 1 at Harvest Hall. Live jazz music, King Cakes, Hurricanes, whiskey pull- you don't want to miss this!

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL PTO SOUP SUPPER

Please come to support your Firehawks! We appreciate our parish support!

Saturday January 25, 2025

5:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. (or until soup is gone!)

St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Church Social Hall 152 Pinewood Ave., Seward NE



- Soup Options: Chicken Noodle, Taco, Corn Chowder, Italian Sausage
- Dessert: Pie
- Free Will Donations will be accepted!
- Proceeds benefit St. Vincent de Paul School Parent Teacher Organization (PTO)

If you would like to donate items for the soup preparation, please see the soup donation table (in the narthex) for a list of items that are needed. Please drop off items by Tuesday January 21st. Questions? Ask: Jennifer (910) 467-6447 or Tatum (402) 641-4578